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June 3, 2014

Deborah Myers, MS, RN, Director
Oklahoma City Community College
School of Nursing

7777 S. May

Oklahoma City. OK 73159-4444

Dear Ms. Myers,

At the May 2014 meeting, the Oklahoma Board of Nursing considered the report of the survey visit
to Oklahoma City Community College, School of Nursing. It was the Board’s decision to:

e Accept the survey report, and
e Grant continuing full approval for five years.

The Oklahoma Board of Nursing appreciates your efforts to cooperate with standards that serve to
upgrade and promote the academic credibility of Oklahoma nursing education programs. The
members and staff of the Oklahoma Board of Nursing look forward to the continuing progress of
the program, and trust that you will contact us when we can be of assistance.

Sincerely,

Wendy Hubbard, MS, RN
Nursing Education Consultant

Cc:
Jose Dela Cruz, Coordinator Academic Affairs
Oklahoma State Regents for Higher Education



